
 
 
 
 

08 April 2022 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 
 
 

The Philippine Department of Tourism - London is inviting qualified companies to send 
quotations for Airline Ticket Provider for Familiarization Trip to the Philippines. 

 
Attached for your guidance is the detailed Terms of Reference. 

 
Please submit your proposal and required supporting documents on or before 13 April 
2022 to proposals@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to receiving your proposals. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
GERARD O PANGA 
Tourism Attaché 
Philippine Department of Tourism - London 
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TOR/RFQTERMS OF REFERENCE 
 

I. BIDDER   : Airlines/Tour operator  
 

II. PROJECT TITLE  : Mega Familiarization Trip to the Philippines 
 

III. BACKGROUND AND OBJECTIVES 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IV. SCOPE OF WORK/ DELIVERABLES 
 
Flights 

• Date of flights from London Heathrow Airport to Manila are:  
- April 16 - 25, 2022 
- April 19 - 29,2022 

• Airlines must be registered in the United Kingdom 
• Flight tickets must be flexible for re-booking and with luggage allowance of at least 

30kgs for checked in 
• Must be direct flights only from LHR – MNL – LHR 
 
 

  VI       PROJECT OFFICER/S 
 
Contact Person: Gerard O. Panga  
Email Address: gerry@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk 
Contact Person: Jerone Arguelles 
Email Address: marketing@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk 

 


